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President Bob Davis called the meeting to order. Board members attending: Bob Davis, Don Hilbert, Gail Johnson, Jose Contreras, Carol Calentine, Linda Bruno and Dave Elder.    
Minutes.  The minutes of the meeting of April 12, 2012 were approved.  

Treasurer’s Report.  Linda Bruno provided the Treasurer’s report in Bob Teweles’ absence    which is attached hereto.  The report was approved subject to audit. 
Planning Workshop.  Gail reported that the results of the polling of the board members resulted in the selection of two goals for discussion at the next meeting.  The goals were Focus on improving our capacity to educate the public and Develop more specialists.  Gail said that June 7 at 6 pm appeared to be best date for the meeting.  The general membership will be invited to attend.  
Website Meeting.  Dave said that as follow up to the website meeting, he would like to hold open forum meetings with the membership, one on each side of the county to discuss the membership’s aspirations for the website.  He said Cindy is working on developing an agenda for the meetings so that we will have a starting point.  After the forums, he will reconvene the website team to focus on setting priorities and developing costs.  Don discussed several available website resources.  There was a discussion about the relationship between Texas A&M and the TMGA viz a’ viz the website.  

Member Meeting Set Up.  Linda asked that the set up outside the member meeting be returned to the way it used to be done.  Using the bar outside the meeting room is causing a traffic jam at the door and members are missing important information because they cannot get to it.  The board agreed to return to the old layout.

Members Only Web Page.  Dave asked if the board wanted the webmaster to continue with setting up the Members Only page.  He said the problem with the page is that the way Texas
A&M has the security set for the page if anyone enters the page (by signing in), the page is then open and if that person fails to log out of the page, then the page is left open for anyone to access.  He said since the intent had been to include minutes of meetings such as board meetings and financial information, he and the webmaster are concerned about taking the page live.  He recommended that the discussion concerning this feature be deferred until after the focus groups and the next meeting of the website team at which time, Dave will develop a proposal concerning the page.

Associate Status.  Linda said that Ralph Albright has requested associate status.  The request was approved.  

Criminal Background Checks.  Linda asked about the status of the criminal background checks.  Bob said that all the applicants had been cleared except the few that had just been submitted.     
Committee Reports.

Volunteer Committee.  Carol asked that she be placed first on the member meeting agenda before the project chairman are allowed to speak so that she can give an overview of the projects.  The request was approved.  


Class 24.  Jose’ asked about the minimum age requirement for admission into the Master Gardener training class.  At the present time, no policy has been established.  After a lengthy discussion, the board decided not to adopt a minimum age at this time.  


Jose’ asked that newly certified members of Class 23 be recognized at the June Social.  The board agreed and Bob will recognize them during his remarks.  The new members are Gladys Haeker and Lo-Ra Dick having met requirements by December’s graduation and  Debbie Real and Mary Real and possibly Linda Waite having just recently met requirements with Martha Grimes and others close. 

Announcements
Carol announced that the new 4H Club in Schertz will be working at the Community Garden.  She said that the new 4H students would be at the County Annex in Schertz on June 5 at 6pm and she asked that Master Gardeners be there to greet them and show them the garden.  
Linda said that there will be a meeting of the JMG group next Wednesday or Thursday to talk about tentative plans for teacher training in July.

Adjournment

As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned.  
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